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For Immediate Release: March 24, 2025
Statement from Interim Superintendent Strickland Regarding Today’s Incident at School of the Arts

Today was a difficult day for our school community. We recognize that events like this can have a lasting impact, and we
want to ensure that our students and staff have the support they need. Counselors and the Trauma, lliness, and Grief
team will be available for any student or staff member who would like to talk. Families are encouraged to reach out to
the school if they have concerns about their child or other students at School of the Arts that may be in need of support.
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